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July 24, 2024

To my patients,

After ten years of rewarding and memorable experiences as a physician with Georgia Infectious
Diseases, I will be retiring from clinical practice at the end of September this year. I have
decided to pursue a new career in medical science, following through on my initial training as a
physician-scientist, to help with the advancement of medical research. While I will certainly miss
my many relationships with patients such as yourself, I feel it is important for me to make this
important change in my life and pursue my long-standing scientific passion.

I want to thank you for allowing me to be part of your medical team, and I hope that I have been
able to help you along your medical journey in some small way. My life is truly richer because of
the opportunities you have given me, and for this I will be eternally grateful.

I will leave you in the excellent hands of the rest of the clinical team at Georgia Infectious
Diseases, where I am confident you will receive the utmost clinical care. My final day of practice

will be September 27, 2024.

I wish you well!

Gratefully yours,
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Ronald Trible, M.D., Ph.D



